

100 Simcoe Street South, Oshawa, Ontario L1H 7M7 | Tel. (905) 723-4623 | Fax (905) 743-5222 | contactus@oshawapower.ca

October 16, 2023

Delivered via RESS

Ms. Nancy Marconi Registrar Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Marconi,

RE: EB-2023-0046 - Certification Regarding Personal Information

As Chief Financial Officer & Chief Administrative Officer of Oshawa PUC Networks Inc., I certify that, to the best of my knowledge, the evidence filed in support of the referenced application does not include any personal information, as defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, that is not otherwise redacted in accordance with Rule 9A of the OEB's Rules of Practice and Procedure.

Sincerely,

Susanna Beckstead

Chief Financial Officer & Chief Administrative Officer

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.